
TOWN OF ACWORTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
Selectmen 

Approved Minutes for the Public Hearing of April 29, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 
Relating to FEMA Reimbursements for the 2023 Flood 

Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Rd, Acworth, NH 03601 

 

SELECT BOARD PRESENT: Jim Jennison; Kathi Bradt; Ryanne Schoonover 

STAFF PRESENT: Jennifer Bland, Hwy AA/EMD; Charlotte Comeau, Town Administrator; Collin Crosby, 
Road Agent 

OTHERS PRESENT: Greg Bascom; Melinda Loiselle; Steve & Lori Murray; Ricardo & Amanda Scarello; Robin 
Ungeheuer 

Jim called the Public Hearing to order at 6:00. 

Jim announced the public hearing was for discussion on the acceptance of FEMA/State funds for the 2023 
Flood. After some discussion, on a motion by Kathi, seconded by Ryanne; the Board voted to close the 
public hearing at 6:02 p.m. 

On a motion by Kathi, seconded by Ryanne; the Board voted to accept any money from FEMA/State for 
the 2023 flood. Motion passed. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Charlotte Comeau 
Town Administrator 
 


